This is Linda with Joes Club. 
I am calling to inform you that we will be closing Joe’s Club – Wednesday, Thursday and Friday for a deep cleaning. This is because of the higher numbers testing positive in Brevard County. 
We also would like to tell you that we had an individual test positive in our building. The Brevard County Health Department does not feel your loved one was at risk, and we are choosing this action out of an overabundance of caution.
We plan to reopen with new protocols starting Monday. We will call you on Friday to discuss new protocols and update on the schedule.
According to the Brevard County Health Department, there is no need for you or your loved one to be tested.
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